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Buckminster School, where children become Inspirational Learners 

Remembrance Sunday Service Choir – Sunday 11th November  

Thank you to all the children who sang at the Remembrance Service at Sewstern 

last Sunday.  Despite the strong wind, you all did a wonderful job. 

 

 

       

 

  Dates for your diary 

 

Monday 19th Nov – Road Safety Week 

Tuesday 20th Nov –  

Wednesday 21ST Nov –  

Thursday 22ND Nov –  

Friday 23RD Nov – Forest School FS1 and FS2 

This week’s merit certificates are 
awarded to;  

FS2 – Elsie and Holly 
Yr 1 – Finley 
Yr 2 – Alexa 
Yr 3 & 4 – Max and Alfie Z 
Yr 5 & 6 – Ben N and Erin 
Sports Merit –  George T 

Well done to you all! 

The Healthy Food Company will be run by Thomas, 

Lily, Eden, Edward, Wilson and Louisa  

Prices will remain much the same. 

 



DT LESSONS                                                                                             

To support our DT lessons we would be grateful if we could ask for your clean empty 1 litre plastic 

bottles please!  These would need to be in School by the end of next week please (Friday 23rd 

November).  Thank you. 

 

   

………………………………………………………………………………… 

 THANK YOU EVERYONE 

FOR HELPING TO RAISE A 

FANTASTIC 

£150.00 (AND RISING!) 

AND THANK YOU TO OUR SCHOOL COUNCIL FOR ORGANISING THE DAY  

…………………………………………………………………………………………………. 

 
   

 
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 1-6 Christmas Rehearsals are well 

underway.  Children are learning the songs 

(scripts in their bookbags to learn at home) and 

parts are being cast.  Your child will have a 

script soon and are encouraged to learn their 

parts as part of their homework. 

Costume requests will go home by the end of 

next week so please keep an eye out for that. 

Tickets for the shows will be available from the 

week beginning 3rd December  

 

Pre-School and Reception Children 

have begun to practise their 

Christmas show.  We are hoping all 

costumes can be provided by school 

but if there are any additional bits 

needed the teachers will be in touch 

in the next couple of weeks. 

Tickets for the performances are 

not required  

 



 

 

 

 

Farm helpers 

Please can Year 4 children bring their wellies 

to school next week if they want to help on 

the farm.  

 


